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7th January 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 5/6 Visit to Robinwood, Outdoor Education Centre – Wednesday 15th January to Friday 17th January 2025 
 
It is now only a week until our visit to Robinwood Activity Centre where children have the chance to try new 
activities and the opportunity to challenge themselves while working with qualified instructors. Pupils will be 
encouraged to challenge themselves but not be made to do any activity that they are uncomfortable with. 
 
Below is a summary of the key points for your information. 
 

1) Mobile phones and electrical devices are not allowed 
2) Colouring books/reading books materials can be taken in the coach 
3) All medicines (including travel sickness tablets) must be prescribed by doctors and form completed in school 
4) A suggested clothing list was provided but parents are reminded that waterproofs can be used by the 

children at the centre 
5) Healthy, nutritious meals are provided and any dietary requirements can be met 
6) Children can take money for the tuck shop (maximum of £10.00) and needs to be in a labelled purse or 

wallet 
7) The taking of sweets, pop and unhealthy snacks is strongly discouraged as the centre promotes exercise and 

wellbeing through the programme they offer and meals they provide 
 
Children should arrive at school on Wednesday 15th January at 08.30am to the front office with their bags/suitcase 
to go into their class. Please note children need to be able to carry/pull their own luggage to the church car park. The 
coach leaves at 09.15am from the church car park and parents can wave children off if they wish to from there but 
there is no obligation to do this as they are with staff. 
 
Children leave Robinwood on Friday 17 January 13.20 and should arrive around 15.00 but we will send out texts that 
afternoon as we get information from the staff on the coach. 
 
If you have any questions or require any clarification on any of the above, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school office directly. We wish all of the children a happy and enjoyable trip. 

 
Yours sincerely 
  

L A Snowdon 

 
Mrs L Snowdon 
Headteacher 
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